
OEA is hosting two retirement seminars that will be presented by The Croker Group. The
seminars will be at OEA and on Zoom at the same time on Jan. 21st and March 4th at 6
pm. Please email kathy.poehling@nsea.org to register for the in-person session or the
Zoom session. Please include your name, email, and how you will be attending. For those
attending by Zoom, a link will be sent to your email. See the flyer below for more
information.

Also, don't forget that tomorrow is our Night at the Children's Museum. Please continue to
ask others to come to the event. Non-members are also invited, but you will need to ask
them. We will have the entire museum to ourselves, so ask your kids, grandkids and co-
workers to meet you there. See the flyer below for more information.
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